
THE CITY OF PROVIDENCE
STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL
Na 2 

Approved January 4, 1985

RESOLVED, That the Chieb Etectn.icat Inzpecton iz

Aequezted to cause the ztteet t ghting along Hoyte Squaxe to

be upgnaded.

IN CITY COUNCIL
JAN 3 1985
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DEALERS - MANUFACTURERS AND COMPLETE OUTFITTERS 401-331-955.

a INSTITUTIONAL KITCHENS, CAFETERIAS

AND FOOD SERVICE EQUIPMENT

Councilman John J. Lombardi
186 Federal Street
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Councilman Lombardi:

OFFICE AND SHOWROOM

1,65 WESTMINSTER STREET

PROVIDENCE. R.I. 02903

December 21, 1984

I am enclosing herein the map that was apparently omitted
from the previous correspondence forwarded to you.

We would be pleased to meet with Bob McMahon and the Public
Service Engineer regarding the specific area where lighting is
required.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

JACOB LICHT, INC.

Gary N . r Lich`

GNL:aab
cc: Ms. Faye Sanders w/enc.
cc: Mr. Robert McMahon w/enc.



HOYLE SQUARE AREA PROPOSED FOR 
IMPROVED STREET LIGHTING
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DEALERS — MANUFACTURERS AND COMPLETE OUTFITTERS 401-331-9555

• INSTITUTIONAL KITCHENS, CAFETERIAS

AND FOOD SERVICE EQUIPMENT

J

Councilman John J. Lombardi
186 Federal St.
Providence, Rhode Island 02903

Dear Councilman Lombardi:

OFFICE AND SHOWROOM

765 WESTMINSTER STREET

PROVIDENCE. R.I. 02903

December 14, 1984

As the president of the Hoyle Square Business Association, I
am requesting your assistance in improving the street lights in the
Hoyle Square area.

Our organization has been quite active in trying to rejuvenate
the Hoyle Square area. In fact, in the last six months, merchants
have invested several hundred thousand dollars in property renova-
tions.

One of our top issues is crime. There is a severe problem
with breaking and entering into our stores. We have met with the
Providence Police Department, and they are in agreement with our
Organization that augmenting and upgrading street lighting in
Hoyle Square would subsequently reduce the crime problem. We
respectfully request that a resolution be introduced regarding
this matter. Robert McMahon of the Providence Department of
Public Works and a member of our Organization has agreed to work
with us and Narragansett Electric in improving lighting in
Hoyle Square.

I have enclosed a map of the area where we would like to see
improved street lighting. Please contact ine at 331-9555 if you
require any further information.

Thank you for your help. We look forward to hearing from you.

Very truly yours,

JACOB LICHT, INC

GNL:aab Gary N. Licht
cc: Ms. Faye Sanders

Citizens Trust Bank

cc: Mr. Robert McMahon
Providence Dept. of Public Works


